
From: jack o'brien  

Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 8:12 AM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Tree work, NW6 3HN 

 

Good morning,  

 

Iam writing to inform you of some tree work that has been requested at the 

address of 176 Goldhurst terrace, NW6 3HN 

 

Tree work intended is to reduce the crown of a Purple leaf Plum ( Prunus 

cerasifera ) by 20%.  

 

Regards  

Jack  

 


